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26th April, 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Foundation Stage Celebration of King’s Coronation
As well as celebrating with the whole school on Thursday, 4th May, children in Foundation Stage will be celebrating their own King’s Coronation on Wednesday, 3rd May. The children will be making crafts for the afternoon during the day.
Parents are invited to join the children for a 2.30pm start on Wednesday, 3rd May for songs and a street party (light refreshments). There will also be a treasure hunt activity for the whole family.
Children may come to school dressed in red, white and blue (no football kits), if they wish to do so.

We look forward to welcoming you to a fun afternoon. Thank you.

Foundation Stage Staff

